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From: Pippa Coom (Waitemata Local Board) <Pippa.Coom@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 1 April 2019 3:31 PM
To: Brodie Stubbs
Subject: RE: Erebus memorial design announcement

Kia ora Brodie 
 
Thanks for the update.  Yes I can attend at 3pm (or at short notice on Friday if the time changes)  
 
I’d be grateful if the invite could also be extended to Deputy Chair Shale Chambers as we’re both the board’s reps on 
the design review and he is parks portfolio lead. 
 
If numbers need to be kept to a minimum I’m sure he’ll understand but just thought I’d check 
 
 
Ngā mihi | Regards 
 
Pippa Coom 
Chair  
Waitematā Local Board | Auckland Council  
Phone:  
Board office: 52 Swanson Street, Auckland Central, Auckland City 1010 
Website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/waitemata 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Brodie Stubbs <Brodie.Stubbs@mch.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, 1 April 2019 3:06 PM 
To: Pippa Coom (Waitemata Local Board) <Pippa.Coom@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz> 
Subject: Erebus memorial design announcement 
 
Kia ora Pippa 
  
We have just heard that the design will now be announced on site by the Prime Minister and Mayor this 
Friday.  Roughly the arrangements are: 
  

 The announcement will be at 3.00pm on Friday 
 MCH will liaise with Mayor Goff’s Office about locking down his attendance and will organise attendance by: 

o The two family participants in the Design Selection Panel 
o Pippa Coom 
o Ngāti Whatua 
o Rev Richard Waugh (Chair, Erebus National Memorial advocacy group) 
o Studio Pacific Architecture 

 MCH will organise appropriate artist’s impression 
 MCH will draft a media release and a very short (2 mins) speech/announcement for the PM at the site (The 

Dove Myer Robinson Park a.k.a. the Parnell Rose Garden) 

9 (2) (a)

9 (2) (a)
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Pippa, I hope you will be available and we will stay in touch about the detail of the announcement. 
  
Cheers 
  
Brodie 
  
  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

This email is confidential to the Ministry for Culture and Heritage and may be privileged. 
If this email is not intended for you, do not use, read, distribute or copy it. 
Please notify the sender of the email immediately and then delete the email and any attachments. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
Office 
prevented 
auto matic  
download of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet.
Go to  
ourauckland.
nz/lovelocal 
to be part of 
it.

 

CAUTION: This email message and any attachments contain information that may be confidential and may be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email 
message in error please notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We do not accept responsibility for any 
viruses or similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipient computer system or network. Any views expressed in 
this email may be those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Council. 
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